SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Workshop and Finance Committee - NOVEMBER 27, 2012

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop and a Finance Committee meeting at 6:30
p.m. on Tuesday, November 27, 2012 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library .
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Minutes
WORKSHOP

District literacy goals

- Presentation by Mary Capobianco, Linda Alfiero, Elizabeth Johnston and Ben
Raymond.

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Monthly tinance reports were reviewed and warrants signed.

Capital improvements discussed. Greg Marles asked to develop preliminary plan of
action.

February Workshop to focus on facilities/capital.

Adiourned 9:20 p.m,

Respectfully submitted,
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Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



